
From: Carolyn Avington <cavington@stpeteha.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 2:56 PM 
To: Marisa Button <Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org> 
Cc: Jean Salmonsen <Jean.Salmonsen@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: RE: ARPA Funds 
 
Good afternoon Ms. Button, 
I read the December 2022 board meeting agenda for the NHTF funds.  The St. Petersburg Housing 
Authority (SPHA) is not using any tax credits or bonds for this project so I does not appear this funds 
would be available for our Ed White transformation.  Are there any other potential  funds available for a 
Housing Authority.   Please be aware, SPHA is not using a developer and plans to run this property in 
accordance with our Mission of affordable housing which is desperately needed within the City of St. 
Petersburg.  To that end, the City has provided $8.9 million dollars towards this development.  I would 
appreciate any information you are allowed to share. 
Thanks 
Carolyn 
 

 

CAROLYN AVINGTON 
VICE-PRESIDENT OF FINANCE/CFO 
Tel: 727-323-
3171 Ext: 240 

 |  Fax: 727-209-
6988 

 |  Mobile: 727-256-
5626 

 

Direct Line: 727-323-7440 
2001 Gandy Blvd. North ,  St.Petersburg ,  FL   33702 
 

www.StPeteHA.org 

 

  

 

The St. Petersburg Housing Authority is a public agency subject to Chapter 119 of Florida Statutes concerning public 
records. Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records.If you do not want your e-mail address released in 
response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in 
writing. 
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